CAMBLESFORTH NEWSLETTER





10TH JULY 2020

STAY SAFE, STAY HAPPY, STAY TOGETHER

Hello,

This will be last newsletter I will be sending home before the summer holidays. Next week I will sending a detailed letter explaining the arrangements for the schools full opening in September. I will prewarn you it is quite a lengthy letter! However, I feel it is very important that we share with you all the details we are putting in place to ensure the safe return of our pupils and staff.

I have always very open about how important spending time with my growing family is to me. With this in mind I will be taking a couple of months shared parental leave in the Autumn term to spend some quality time with my son before his first birthday. I will be in school for the first couple of weeks of the new term in September to ensure that our pupils return happy and safely before commencing my leave. In my absence Mr Moss who is the current deputy head at Staynor Hall will be acting head of school for this period. We will put in place a robust transition plan for the first few weeks when we return.

WRAP AROUND OFFER

Details around how we will operate wrap around will be finalised next week and be included in the detailed whole school reopening letter.



CHROMEBOOK COLLECTION

As previously explained we require all chromebooks to be returned by 2pm on Wednesday 15th July. Mrs Suddes (our minibus driver) will be at the front of school on Wednesday to receive and sign the chromebooks and chargers back in.

For all our children who pop along to school on this date and time, a little treat will be waiting for you!

CONGRATULATIONS

Star of the week Nidd- Spencer Derwent - Frank Foss - Reuben Humber - Noah





Home learners of the week Nidd - Matilda Derwent - Jacob Foss -Max L Humber - Leo

Click on the link below to listen to a message from Mr Card.

Look out for their certificates in the post! https://youtu.be/Utlvb2iljaQ